
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Thursday 19th October 2023 

This Week…  
 

It was great to catch up with so many of you on our 
parent consultations, thank you for taking the time to 
speak to me.  I’m sure you’re all as proud of the children 
as we are. 
 
Secret Storyteller –  
To promote the importance of reading, we would like to 
invite parents (or a family member) into school to read a 
story or two to the class. The idea is that the secret 
storyteller will sneak into school without letting the child 
they are linked know!  If you think you would like to 
become a ‘secret storyteller’ please get in contact. 
 
 

 

Next Week… is half term! 
 

Please enjoy the break from school whatever you may be 
up to.  Feel free to add photos to Tapestry, please be 
mindful that I won’t be checking Tapestry until we return 
to school. 
 

Huge thanks for your continued support, it really does 
make a difference to your child’s learning. 
 

Have a wonderful half term. 
 

Mrs Madden  
 

 
 


